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_U.SL Nuclear Regulatcry Commission"'

' Attn: Document Control Desk
~

Washington,'DC :20555'

; SUBJECT:-Peach Botton Atomic Power Station, Units 2 and 3
Limerick Generating Station, Units 1 and 2'
Response to NRC Generic Letter 87-07,i"Information Transmittal

-of Final Rulemaking for Revisions to Operator Licensing:-
-10 CFR,55 and' Conforming Amendments":

: Gentlemen:-

-In a letter dated April 27, 1990, Philadelphia Electric Company provided a
-response to the subject Generic Letter 87-07. !In that letter, Philadelphia Electric-
-Company indicated that the Limerick Generating' Station Licensed Operator
Requalification Training Program was initially INP0 accredited on October 30, 1988.
The October 30,'1988 date was incorrect. The correct date for the initial INPO

Laccreditation of the Limerick Gene,ating= Station Licensed Operator Requalification
Training Program was October.30, 1986.

..
. If.you have any questions, or require additional information, please do not

-hesitate'to contact us.

Very truly yours,'
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9006260183 900619 ,y G. A. Hunger, J .
PDR ADOCK 05000277 Manager-Licensing Sectionv PDC Nuclear Engineering & Services

cc: T. T. Martin, Administrator, Region I, USNRC
J. J. Lyash, USNRC Senior Resident Inspector, PBAPS
T. J.' Kenny, USNRC Senior Resident Inspector, LGS


